
 

 

 

 

Circular No. 11/02-2024 

               Dated: 28.02.2024 

To 

All Affiliated State Units – AFI 

Dear Colleagues, 

At the outset I express my gratitude to all the District Associations who have taken part in 

the recently concluded National Inter District Junior Athletics Meet (NIDJAM) at 

Ahmedabad which is the most ambitious programme of AFI. 

 

I refer to the decisions taken during the AGM held at Amritsar where it was decided that it is 

mandatory for all the states to accept online entry system for their State Championships 

organised under the banner of AFI. 

 

It was further decided that those states who do not follow the online entry system, their entry 

will not be accepted for any competition. It is, therefore, requested to please contact the AFI 

vendor whose details are given below: 

 

Sportingindia Sports Tech Solutions Private Limited, 

No.6, Gurusamy Nagar, Thannerpandal Road, 

Coimbatore, Tamilnadu - 641004. 

Email id : afi.support@sportingindia.com 
 

Contact Persons:  

Mr. Senthil Kumar: Phone +91 97866 04546 

Mr. Srinithi : Phone: +91 79040 72601/ +91 80156 73988 

AFI will again review it after three months and assess the online entry system. 

Once again I request you to please ensure that online entry system needs to be introduced 

with immediate effect failing which your entry will not be accepted. 
 

Regards, 

 

Ravinder Chaudhry 

Secretary, AFI  


